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September 28th, 1932,

Dr. C. F. Martin,

Dean of the Faculty of Medicine.

Dear Dr. Martin,

Thank you for your letter of 

I shall be glad if you will 

discuss the matter sometime with Professor 

Cameron, and let me know if you are able to 

make the arrangement he suggests as Ao giving 

a course in Medical Parasitology, 

see him on Friday afternoon and will then 

tell him to get in touch with

September 26th.

I shall

you.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal
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